Tennis Cancelled

The Club Tennis Championships have
been cancelled because no courts were
available for the tournament. The
Waialae ki V Community Association
recently cancelled our use of their
courts. If you have any suggestions on
where on the tourney could be played,
please call Billie Baird of 373-4722 or
Marge Howe at 947-2095. @



